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MASTER PLAN
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INTERSTATE 75 (1-75)

VIRTUAL MEETING PERIOD:
PUBLIC OUTREACH ’"NE_

MEETING
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TUESDAY, If you would like to call into the question and answer session,
dial +1 (914) 614-3221 and enter access code 549-037-035.
I Attendees that use the call-in option wil'be able to listen only
to il and will not be able to type in questions during the meeting.
Reoordmg le session to be made avallable I.IDUH conclusion. 1
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For more information, visit Www. swrllnterstates com/ - \ -

The purpose of this public outreach meeting, is to provide important information on this project and to collect any comments attendees would like to submit
into public record during its initial phase. During this meeting period attendees will be led through multiple interactive stations containing video and other

static displays all designed to update the public on the current status of the project and changes in its developmental direction.



Nicole Harris, P.E. (GEC)
FD OT I-75 Project Manager, MS 1-6
Florida Department of Transportation - District One

ad O =or S ik 801 N. Broadway Ave., Bartow, FL 33830

WHY IS FDOT STUDYING THIS CORRIDOR?

FDOT is studying the future needs of the corridors to efficiently plan for needed
improvements that enhance mobility, reduce congestion, and improve safety.

* |-75 and |-4 have experienced an increase in traffic driven by many
factors including population growth, development,
additional tourism and special events.

* The Planning and Feasibility phase will document current and future
needs of the interstate in corridor Master Plans and provide recommended

improvement priorities for implementation.

If you or anyone you know does not have access to the internet and would like
copies of this information sent to them, please contact Nicole Harris, P.E.,
I-75 Project Manager (GEC) by phone at (863) 519-2335 or via e-mail at
nicole.harris@dot.state.fl.us

The Florida Department of Transportation is required to comply with various non-discrimination laws and
regulations including Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, Public participation is solicited without regard to
race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons wishing to express their
concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Cynthia Sykes, FDOT District One

Title VI Coordinator by phone at 863-519-2287, or via email at Cynthia. Sykes@dot.state.fl.us.

Para informacidn en espaniol por favor comuniguese con nuestro representante, Luis Diaz al 407-710-3341.
Nos interesa mucho la opinion del piblico sobre este proyecto.

The Florida Department of Transportation may adopt this planning product into the environmental review
process, pursuant to Title 23 U.S.C. § 168(d)(4), or to the state project development process.






